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Our web page is sometimes the first connection members have
with the NYN Area. I feel it should be up to date, easy to navigate
and pleasing to the eye.

My web coordinator duties have consisted of:
★Updating meeting lists
★Responding to contact us emails
★Preparing reports for the AWSC and Assembly

○ Formatting the reports and uploading to the website
★Keeping the calendar up to date
★Monitoring AFG connects for news and topics for us to

consider in our area.
★Sending out the newsletter when it is ready
★Learning how to manage websites

The last 3 years have gone by so quickly, I have learned so much.
I am grateful to Al-Anon and NYN for the opportunity to serve as I
have had the opportunity to grow. I want to thank those who have
served with me as we navigated new ways of doing things, all
while keeping the principles of Al-Anon in mind.

I encourage anyone who is thinking about service to follow your
heart and step up. You will not be alone, you just have to be
willing!

Yours in service,
Ellen V


